
CCAC Members and 
Friends 

The next Canyon Country Advisory 
Committee Meeting will be held  

Wednesday, March 
21, 2011 

7PM to 9PM 
 

At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room 
18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351 

(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road)  
CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC,  

FREE OF CHARGE. 
 

2 New Fire Stations in Canyon Country 
Presented by Stephanie English LaCoFD 

 
How much Money will the Chloride Issue COST YOU? 

$250 Million, $500 Million, More? 
Some City Council Members say there is NO PROJECT. 

The Sanitation District Staff says THERE IS A PROJECT. 
Find out the REAL STORY!! 

 
Plus Information and Updates on: 

The Canyon Country Business Alliance 
The Canyon Country Community Center 

Hi Speed Rail Update 
Open Space Financial Update Audit 
Return of Illegal Sign Enforcement 

The Sulphur Springs School District $73 Million Bond Initiative 
 

2012 CCAC Officer Nominations 
And much more …… 

 
So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends.  

I hope to see you there,  
Because,  

"Together We Can Make A Difference"  
Alan J. Ferdman  

Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee  
661 713-9344  

 


